

Our Ref: A4020556

29 April 2021

Marcus Crudden Director, Price Monitoring and Regulation **Essential Services Commission** Level 8, 570 Bourke Street MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Via email:

marcus.crudden@esc.vic.gov.au

water@esc.vic.gov.au

Dear Marcus,

Annual Price Review 2021-22 Application

I am pleased to provide you with our application for Annual Price Review of Fees and Charges 2021-2022 for approval by the Essential Services Commission (ESC).

Attached are the following items:

- 1. 2021-22 Application for Annual Price Review (MS Word)
- 2. Tariff Approval 2021-22 (MS Excel): Sheets - Information; Revenue Cap; MDBA Adjustment; PxQ & GMW Appendix A

This year we are under significant time constraints. We are required to distribute and publish the Fees and Charges to Customers 25 Business Days prior to 1 July 2021.

We understand that there is a two week consultation process, and we would like to work closely with you to do everything we can to assist with approval by this time.

Given lead times for artwork, printing, public holidays and weekends etc, we seek your approval by Friday, 14 May 2021 in order to meet our very tight deadlines.

Should you have any questions or require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Gomez on 0400 155 072 or Tracey Hood on 0447 195 252.

Yours sincerely,

Tracev Hood

MANAGER FINANCE - BUSINESS & FINANCE

PO Box 165 Tatura Victoria 3616 Australia

reception@gmwater.com.au





